
Rebuilt Northbound I-15 On-Ramp to Open
The newly rebuilt northbound I-15 on-ramp at Railroad Canyon Rd will open Friday, April 15 at
4 a.m. The northbound I-15 hook on-ramp on Grape St. will also remain open, giving drivers a
choice of two on-ramps. Crews have restriped lanes, changed traffic signal locations, and built a
new roadway median beneath I-15 along Railroad Canyon Rd.

Please see the map below for details and follow all traffic signs.

How to Access Northbound I-15:

Traveling on East Diamond Dr: Use the far-right lane to turn onto Grape St. Turn
right onto the northbound I-15 hook on-ramp using the far right-turn lane 

Traveling on West Railroad Canyon Rd: Head toward Grape St. Continue through the
intersection of Railroad Canyon Rd and Grape St and turn right onto the northbound I-15
on-ramp using the right-turn lane 

Traveling on South Summerhill Dr: Head toward Railroad Canyon Rd using the far-right
lane. Turn right onto Railroad Canyon Rd and turn right onto the northbound I-15 on-ramp
using the right-turn lane

Traveling on North Grape St: Turn left onto the new northbound I-15 hook on-ramp
using the left-turn lane

Important Details
The traffic signal at Railroad Canyon Rd and the northbound I-15 on-ramp has been
removed. Eastbound motorists will no longer be able to turn left at this intersection.
A new median has been installed on Railroad Canyon Rd beneath I-15.  Eastbound
motorists may access northbound I-15 using the Grape St hook on-ramp.
Watch for new lane striping on eastbound and westbound Railroad Canyon Rd,
northbound and southbound Grape St, and southbound Summerhill Dr

Stay Connected

railroadcanyon@rctc.org @railroadcanyon

877.500.7715 rctc.org/railroadcanyon

Text RAILROAD to 772-22
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